
Welcome to 
 

GRINER CHURCH 

 
December 12, 2021 

9:30am Sunday School Starts 
10:30 Worship / Offering 
Message by Steve Lapp 

Announcements / Testimonies 
Prayers for needs / Closing 

 
 
 

Youth Group Bible Study - 1st & 3rd Wednesday, 6:30 
 
 
 

Griner Church 
           12418 County Road 20 – Middlebury IN 46540 
          Church Phone:  574.825.5641 
             Online Live Streaming:  grinerchurch.com 
 

 
         Leader of Worship, Jared Bontrager  574-238-3046 
 
 
                                               Elder  Team  

        Robert Riegsecker  574.536.6650  Chris Slabach  574.536.9526 
       Lilly Riegsecker  574.536.7465  Wanita Slabach  574.596.2122 
       Steve Chupp  574.536.8569  
       Waneta Chupp  574.529.8005                    
      
   
 
                         >>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>> 
 

      Caring About People Ministries (CAP) 
             12418 County Road 20 – Middlebury IN 46440 
 

                                         574.536.5424 
                caringaboutpeopleministries@gmail.com 
 

                         >>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>> 

Announcements 
 
 

Harvest Offering:  This offering is open until next Sunday, December 19, 
2021 to accommodate year-end giving.  Please use the special Harvest 
Offering Envelopes for this offering so you can designate where you want 
the funds to be applied. 
 
Christmas Food Boxes:  There are sign-up sheets for the Christmas Food 
Boxes on the round table.  These boxes are for several families of our 
church. These food items for these Boxes will need to be here by next 
Sunday, December 19, so food can be boxed at 4:00.  We plan to do some 
caroling as the boxes are delivered. 
There are still several items left on the food needed list. 
Also, if you would like to help donate a gift card for one of these boxes, 
you may put money in the offering envelope, mark it for gift cards, and 
turn it in with the offering.  The money will be divided and distributed as 
“Gift Cards” to these boxes. 
 
New Year’s Eve:  There is a celebration being planned for New Year’s 
Eve.  
8:00-11:00 – snacks, games, fellowship 
11:00-? – Worship lead by Tim & Vanja Haarer; and, Pray in the New 
Year. 
 
 

“God is a safe place to hide, ready to help when we need Him.”  Psalm 46:1 

Have you ever asked God for something that He did not give you?  At first, you 
might have felt slighted or upset, but perhaps much later you saw the reason 
why God said no.  God promised to give only what is good for you and no less.  
Why?  The Lord loves you with an affection beyond imagination, and He 
fashioned every intricate fiber in your being.  It makes sense, then, that He 
knows exactly what you need and what blessings would benefit you. 
 Charles Stanley 
 
 

Birthdays   Upcoming Events  
Wanita Kuhns 12/12 Dec. 19 – Bring/Fix up Food Boxes and Caroling  
Del Yoder 12/15 Dec. 25 – Merry Christmas 
John Miller 12/18  Dec. 31 – New Year’s Party  
 Jan. 01  -  Happy New Year  
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